
2012-2013 State DERA2 Grant 

After an open competition, the 2012 funding of $130,892.00 was awarded to 

the Connecticut Department of Transportation to replace the engines on the 

Chester/Hadlyme river ferry, the Selden III.  The project was completed and 

the vessel was back in service on April 1, 2013. 

  

 

Following an open and competitive process, three projects were selected for 

2013 DERA2 funding.  The following two were completed and the trucks are in 

service: 

 $27,246 to replace a maintenance dump truck for the Town of 

Wethersfield; and 

 $27,246 to replace a refrigerated box truck for the Connecticut Department of Correction.  

 


